MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT
BETWEEN

THE CITY OF ST. PAUL
AND

NORTH CENTRAL STATES REGIONAL COUNCIL OF CARPENTERS

This agreement is entered into by and between the City of Saint Paul (City) and the North
Central States Regional Council of Carpenters (Union). A similar agreement will be entered into
by and between the City and the other Trades unions who represent Senior Trades Inspectors in
the City’s Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI).

The City and the Union agree that if one of the Senior Trades Inspectors in the Construction
Division of the Office of DSI is assigned the additional duties referred to as “Senior Trades
Coordinator duties”, the payment for assuming these additional duties shall be an additional
$4.00/hour added to the selected individual’s total package. This additional $4.00/hour shall not
be included in any of the calculations of the individual’s total package.

It is understood that only one of the Senior Inspectors in DSI will serve in this capacity at any
one time, and that the Senior Inspector who is assigned the Senior Trades Coordinator duties will
continue to perform all of the Senior Inspector duties already included in the relevant class
specification.

This Memorandum of Agreement becomes effective with the signing of this Agreement and shall
remain in place until and unless it is renegotiated by the parties to this agreement and any other
impacted unions.
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